
Dear Chair Barker, 
 
Would respectfully like to ask that you oppose HB3031.  This imposes additional costs on top of the 
current burdens we are trying to cover.  Our price points do not allow us to increase much more to 
cover this additional cost plus with labor in its current state filling open positions with temps would be 
even more costly.  We just cannot afford it.  Thank you. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Chris Koida 
0920 SW Powers Ct 
Portland, OR 97219 
chris@koidagreenhouse.com 
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